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SPECIAL MENTIONS 

Class one:  Eddie & Louie 
Class two: Dulcie & Harriet 
Class three:  Roxy 
Class four: Oliver Bi & Holly 
Class five:  Dylan & Grace 
 
CLASS ASSEMBLY 
We had a super parents’ assembly from class two this week showing their wonderful work to us all. We hope all 
the parents who were able to join us really enjoyed it.  
 
SCHOOL LOTTERY  
Our lottery winner this week was Fran Connelly! Congratulations to Fran. We have now reached 74 lottery tickets 
sold so thank you to the people who have just signed up in the last week. Thank you to everyone who has signed 
up to support the school with this fundraiser. We would like to get to 100 if we could! Please click on: 
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/hoylandswaine-primary-school to sign up or see the school 
website. Thank you for your support!  
 
SEN SUPPORT FROM THE LOCAL AUTHORITY 
Are you a parent of a child with SEND? Are you a young person with SEND?  
Come along to the next SEND Talkabout to have a chance to find out about developments within the Local 
Authority and a chance for you to have your voice heard. It is an opportunity for families and the Local Authority 
to work together to improve services 
Date: Tuesday 30th January 2018 
Time: 5:30 pm till 7.00 pm   
Venue: The Pavilion at Darton College, Ballfield Road, Barnsley. S75 5EF  
(Parking Facilities for the Pavilion: The Pavilion is situated at the back of Darton College. Please drive up the 
driveway towards the main building. Turn left at the staff car park through the green gates (following signs for 
Barnsley TSA) the car park is by the football pitch and the Pavilion is up the steps on the right hand side). 
 
PANCAKE RACES 
As Shrove Tuesday falls in half term week this year we will be holding our traditional pancake races on Tuesday 6th 
February instead. The schedule is as follows (held in the playground weather permitting!): 
3.10pm – class 5 
3.00pm – class 4 
2.50pm – class 3 
2.40pm – class 2 
2.30pm – class 1 
Parents are welcome to come and watch! 
 
ROBINWOOD 
When we return from half term, the Y5/6 children will be attending their residential at Robinwood in Todmorden. 
They will be accompanied by Miss Hudson, Mrs Gallagher and Miss Lockwood who will then  not be in school on 
Thursday 22nd February having been given time in lieu. This means that the remainder of class 4, as well as anyone 
who is not attending the residential from class 5, will have alternative arrangements in class 4 for these days.  
Miss Gledhill and I will be in class 4 most of the time and Mrs Gallagher will be overseeing the work the children 
cover during these days. Please let us know if you have any questions.   
 
 
 
 
 

HOYLANDSWAINE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

26th January 2018 

Spring 3 
 

 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/hoylandswaine-primary-school


 
 
ESAFEGUARDING WORKSHOP 
We have had plans to hold an ESafeguarding workshop for parents on 6th February. We were due to be joined by 
a representative of the NSPCC which we felt would be very useful to parents but they have asked to reschedule to 
28th February instead. As we feel this is important for parents we have agreed so the meeting will no longer be 
held on 6th February but will be at 5.30pm on 28th February instead. 
 
Y3/Y4 TEAM ACTIV RELAY RACES 
Our year 3 and 4 did really well yesterday at the Relay Races event. They all really enjoyed it and showed 
determination. One of our teams finished 3rd overall and won bronze badges.  Well done! 
 
LETTERS SENT HOME THIS WEEK 

 Y1/Y2 children – Team Active Relay Races – please return reply slip by Monday 29th January 

 Internet Safety Workshop – please return reply slips if you attending by Thursday 8th February 
 
AWAITING REPLY SLIPS FOR: 

 Class 3 trip to Castle Museum,  York – please return by Monday 29th January 

 Y1/Y2 children – Team Active Relay Races – please return reply slip by Monday 29th January 

 Internet Safety Workshop – please return reply slips if you attending by Thursday 8th February 
 
PAYMENTS DUE 

 Class 3 trip to Castle Museum, York - payment by Monday 29th January via Schoolmoney.  Thank you. 
 
PENISTONE FAIR TRADE GROUP 
Penistone Library will be hosting a free Fairtrade coffee morning on Friday 9th March.  You can find out more 
about how Fairtrade works to benefit farmers and craftspeople around the world. If you need to replenish the 
Fairtrade products on the shelves behind your cupboard doors, don’t forget the Fairtrade stall which is in business 
in St John’s Community Centre from 10 am to 12 noon on Thursday mornings throughout the year, not just in 
Fairtrade Fortnight.  It stocks a great range of products. 
 
NEWSLETTER  
Our website includes the opportunity for all parents to sign up to have the newsletter emailed to them each 
week. Please see the newsletter section of the website and fill in the form. This will make it easier to ensure all 
parents are kept informed about school events. 
 
FEBRUARY DATES 

 5th February – Y1/2 Team Activ Relay Event pm  

 6th February – pancake races in school pm 

 6th February – National Safer Internet Day  

 8th February – children break up for half term 

 9th February – INSET day for staff only in school 

 19th February – return from half term 

 19th February – 21st February – Robinwood for Y5/6 children 

 26th February – Traidcraft event in school 

 27th February – whole class photos 

 28th February 3.30pm – 5.00pm – Open Book Session – all parents welcome in classes 

 28th February 5.30pm – Esafegaurding work workshop with Mr Bond and NSPCC       
 

Have a wonderful weekend 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Hello All 
 
The re-launch meeting for FOHS- PTA is taking place today at 3.30pm.  If you missed it don't worry, you 
can still share your thoughts, views and ideas by contacting a member of FOHS or via email. Minutes will 
also be sent out over the next few days following today’s meeting. 
If you are not on the circulation list and wish to be please email with your details. (See link below) 
 
Upcoming events and meeting dates will be sent out and circulated in due course. 
 
Have a good weekend. 
 
FOHS 

 
FOHS1@hotmail.com   
https://www.facebook.com/FriendsOfHoylandswaineSchool  
https://www.schoolclasslist.com 
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